
LUNCH ORDERS
on l ine

We will be accepting online and cash orders for the next three weeks as 
we transition towards being a cashless school.

Starting next week families can purchase
 lunch orders via CDF pay. 

Login to: https://sbshepparton.cdfpay.org.au/ 
OR Use this QR Code

Choose from a great list of lunch 
options and pay online – all without 

the last minute morning hassle. 

If you have any questions please contact the school on 
5821 1926

Orders MUST be placed by 
8:45am on the day of 

ordering. 

 Orders may be placed  
one week in advance.


